

---

Subject: Re: bazaar -> UppHub  
Posted by [Klugier](#) on Thu, 03 Dec 2020 11:10:12 GMT  
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Hello Mirek,

We should give people time to move their bazaar packages. Also there should be a period when UppHub is tested and protocol changes are acceptable. I think we need at least 2-3 releases. 2022.1 release seems reasonable to me. Also, we should warn users if they move to bazaar and MyApp-bazaar assembly that it will be removed and the UppHub is an alternative. From my perspective this is a fair approach.

Also, before releasing UppHub we need good documentation for it.

Klugier

---